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Colleen French
547 Blake Hill Rd
New Hampton, NH 03256

December 17, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Northern Pass has no benefit to our state! We do not need it. We don't want it! Destroying our beautiful
White Mountains and views for profit is unthinkable.. Tourism will suffer. Ecosystems in "right of way"
swath will suffer. Wildlife will be disrupted and the peace and beauty of New Hampshire will be
permanently taken away. We fly scenic flights in NH and showcase our beautiful lakes and mountains to
tourists and visitors from everywhere around the world. They come HERE to experience the beauty and
spectacular views NH offers. New Hampshire is special. Unspoiled. Self sufficient. We need to do our
part to remain this way and say NO to Northern Pass!

Our website is www.seaplanetours.net and we live in New Hampton apparently less than half of mile of
a projected tower location!

Sincerely,
Colleen French
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